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Principal : Mrs. Harriet Tomporowski 

Vice-Principal: Ms. Kendra Fernie 

Secretary: Mrs. Paula Laforteza & Ms. Cindy Olson 

Email: vmps@srsd119.ca  Phone: 306-763-7494 

Website: 
https:vm.srsd119.ca 



 

Administrator Message: 
 

Dear VMPS Families, 
 
Spring is in full swing, and with the warmer weather comes a renewed energy in our  
students—and in all of us! As the days grow longer and the sun shines brighter, I want to 
encourage everyone to take advantage of the beautiful outdoors. Whether it's a visit to your 
local park, a bike ride through the neighborhood, or time spent at the playground, fresh air 
and sunshine can do wonders for our children's well-being. Outdoor play isn’t just fun—it 
helps kids build friendships, stay active, and return to school feeling focused and refreshed. 
 
Speaking of fun... mark your calendars! Our spring Family Fun Night is  
coming up soon—and this year, we’re bringing the CARNIVAL to Vincent Massey!   
 
Do you enjoy petting zoos, bouncy castles, and cotton candy? 
How about games, music, and laughter with friends and family? 
 
Then you won’t want to miss this exciting evening! It’s going to be a joyful celebration for 
students, siblings, parents, caregivers, and staff alike. Everyone is welcome—bring your 
whole crew and let's make some unforgettable memories together! 
 
As we head into the final stretch of the school year, we also want to emphasize the  
importance of strong attendance. Being at school every day makes a big difference—not only 
for academic progress but also for social growth and end-of-year celebrations. Let’s finish 
the year strong and help every student feel confident and prepared as they get ready for the 
next grade. 
 
 
         Sincerely, 
     Mrs. Tomporowski and Ms. Fernie 

     No Peanuts  

        or  

      Tree Nuts  

      Allowed 

 We are a nut safe environment! 
 Thank you for helping to keep our children safe! 



Reminder to Parents/Guardians and Students: 

 
Before school—student drop off at 8:20 am (NO EARLIER THAN 8:20AM: 
 

 Drop off students at their playground muster point (division 1, 2 or 3) 

 Playground supervisor will let them in the school when the bell goes at 8:35 am   

 No drop off in the front driveway as a bus drops off students there  
  

If your child is late, arriving later than 8:35:  
 

 Student comes in the front door—knock on the locked door 

 Make sure their name gets marked down to avoid the attendance call out 
 

After school at 3:00 pm: 
 

 Pick up your student at 3:00  pm sharp 

 Pick up at designated division door/playground 

 No pick up in the front driveway as a bus picks up students there 

 

 

ABSOLUTELY NO DROPPING OFF OR PICKING UP OF STUDENTS IN THE STAFF 

PARKING LOT! 

 

We care about our students, our families, and our staff and  

we don’t want an accident to occur.  Thank you! 


